
Effective March 15, 2021 

 
 

We will be accepting,  
BY APPOINTMENT ONLY, 

in office certifications 
 

 

Unscheduled walk-ins will NOT be accommodated   

We are closed to the public 
 

 

 

Please call (209) 529-5085 to schedule your  
appointment.  Online application process still  

available, and recommended 
 

 

 


